No to the return of Temporary Protection Visas—

all refugees deserve permanent visas
PETITION

To Prime Minister Tony Abbott

We condemn your government’s reintroduction of Temporary Protection Visas (TPV), and the effort to deny anyone found to be a refugee a permanent visa. TPVs mean refugees cannot be reunited with family, are unable to travel to visit family members, and are often unable to get a job, as their visas show they are liable to be deported. Under the Howard government they created misery and trauma for all those denied permanent visas and forced to go through the uncertainty of reapplying for visas after three years or less.
We the undersigned demand that you:
· Scrap Temporary Protection Visas and grant all those found to be refugees permanent visas

· Close down offshore detention on PNG and Nauru and welcome refugees to Australia
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Return to the Refugee Action Coalition PO Box 433 Newtown NSW 2042.
